
 

 

 
DATE: February 18, 2020 
 
TO:  Depot Network 
 
RE:  Break and Enter in Lethbridge Area  
 
 
 
The Beverage Container Management Board (“BCMB”) has been informed of a break and enter that 
occurred at a Depot in the Lethbridge surrounding area. The Depot was broken into at approximately 
1:50 am on February 17, 2020.  
 
Please be advised that no beverage containers were stolen from the Depot, only cash. Therefore, there 
is no risk of the thieves attempting to return stolen beverage containers to another depot. The BCMB 
wanted to inform all Depots of the occurrence and reinforce the importance of having adequate security 
measures and proper storage at your depot. 
 
Should you have any questions please contact Brent Campbell at bcampbell@bcmb.ab.ca or 403-200-
2329.  
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